[bookmark: _GoBack]I wish to provide some feedback or at least seek clarity. In your statement you say that wine must be packaged under a registered trademark label. 

Our label is our family name and we have been using it for 20 years. Do we need to trademark this now as when we started 20 years ago we were told you don’t need to trademark your name ???

Also we do not agree with the abolishment of WET on bulk wine sales for wine that is made on site from grape we grow. We sell bulk wine to supplement our income as we cannot compete with the big companies and we have surplus wine until our sales grow. This reduction in income will have a significant effect on small producers. 

regards

Matt Jarvis
Jarvis Estate

